
Columbia Amateur Radio Club-Monthly Meeting Minutes for NOVEMBER 
2016 

November 7, 2016 

● Introductions  
● Andy Haworth (KK4DSD)-President 
● Introduction of Board members and Officers and Attendees 

 
● Past Month’s Meeting Minutes:​  Andy announced that last month’s meeting 

minutes can be found on the club’s website (www.w4cae.com). 
 

● Treasurer’s Report:​  The current amount in the account is $2203.31. There are 
now 115 members of CARC.  
 

● CARC Net Report​: Net Manager, Gary Anderson (K4HGA) announced that in 
September  2016 there were 9 nets held with a total of 230 check-ins,  an 
average of 26 per net. Also, Gary announced that there is a need for more net 
controllers. 
 

● EVENTS: JDRF determined that die to the location of the event in a small, 
controlled area, our communication services would not be needed.  
 

● Tammy, N4TAL announced that the Harbison 50K event will take place on 
January 7, 2017. Will need hams to work this event. The organizers will provide 
tee shirts to the volunteers.  
 
 

● OLD BUSINESS​: 
 

● The December meeting will be the club dinner which will take place at The 
Flight Deck in Lexington on December 5, 2016 at 7PM.  

● Anyone wishing to contribute to the newsletter please feel free to do so by 
contacting Andy, KK4DSD.  

● Elections for the 2017 officers were finalized. Here are then new officers 
for 2017: 

- President – Marty Allred AG3EK 
- Vice President – Earl Dean W4ESD 
- Secretary – Dan Cunningham K9DBC 



- Treasurer – Jim Donelan W4KNI 
- Director – Angelo Ferraro AC2BC 
- Director – Mike Weiber N4BQQ 
- Trustee – Dwayne Livingston N4LDL 

 
● NEW BUSINESS  
● Stan, N3LU announced that there will be clases taking place on 12/7-12/9 6 to 

10PM with the testing session taking place on 12/10/2016. 
● The 17​th​ annual Skywarn open house will be on 12/3.  
● With sadness, it was announced that W3KH John Crockett went silent key and 

the club agreed to make a $100.00 contribution in his name to the intern program 
at ETV.  

● Bill, W4FSV,underwent by-pass surgery.  
  

PROGRAM FOR THE EVENING:  
W1TEF gave a terrific presentation on HF operations and radio use etiquette.  
 

At the conclusion of the presentation, the meeting was adjourned. 


